
Question on Notice 

No. 1234 

Asked on Tuesday 15 September 2009

MR BLEIJIE ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT (MS NOLAN) —  

QUESTION: 

Will the Minister advise why Kawana Way (between the two roundabouts in front of Island 
Point Villas) needs to have a speed limit of 80 km/h when a speed limit of 60 km/h would not 
only allow safer access in and out of the villas but also permit a bus stop to be made 
available to the villa residents? 

ANSWER: 

I thank the Member for Kawana for the question. 

The Honourable Member should direct his question to the Honourable Craig Wallace, MP, 
Minister for Main Roads. 


